It is hereby notified that an Awareness Programme
on LGBTQIA+ will be held online on 19 July 2024,
Friday, at 5Spm via google meet. The programme will
be conducted by Rahul Mitra of the NGO TISAR..
Faculty members , Students and Office Staff are
cordially invited to join. The link for the meeting will
be shared soon .

The programme is an initiative of IQAC & the
Gender Sesitization Cell of the college.



